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Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF DISTRICT IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

[BG-not applicable] 
 
DATE: July 21, 2009  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Presented under separate cover is the final District Improvement Plan which was presented 
in June for review.   
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the District Improvement 
Plan as presented. 

 
*************** 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 

Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


